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A number of English players have already entered the Gerald Watkins Blaenau Gwent Open – and there are still
a few places available.

The competition on Sunday November 28th takes place not far across the border, at Abertillery Sports Centre,
and features events for Under-13, Cadet and Junior boys and girls.

Click here for more information and to download an entry form – the closing date is next Saturday, November
20th.
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